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JANUARY / FEBRUARY 2023 

 WHATS HAPPENED SO FAR 

Thank You Tom & Linda for stewarding Whittingham & Goosnargh.  It was their 1st time as stewards, and 
I am pleased to say they enjoyed it so much they are wanting to do it all over again. Karaoke on the 

Saturday night went down well 😊 

Thanks Steve & Lesley for stewarding the meet at St Anne’s, it is a popular meet and was fully booked. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

   

 

 

  
 

WHATS ON NEXT 
03/02/2023 05/02/2023 Skipton Cattle Market BD23 1UD Kevin & Karen  07926 186773  
10/02/2023 15/02/2023 Bilton Park Village  HG1 4DL Keith & Karen  07778 640419 Booked Meet  

16/02/2023 21/02/2023 Dale Hey Farm PR3 3XL John & Anne  07834 907802 Booked Meet  

24/02/2023 26/02/2023 Canberra Club BB2 7LF  Mick & Debbie  07894 997 618 Booked Meet.   

 

AGM 
Our AGM will be held on Saturday 4th March 6pm at Turnover Hall Farm, PR3 0UE. Please ensure 

that you have your membership cards & you have you new renewal card which will be on the inside 

cover of the BCC booklet due in the post anytime now. 

A buffet is provided for members however you will need to contact Claire 07891 336 502 to book 

your meal.  If you are not a member but would still like to join us then there is a donation of £2 each. 

Live entertainment has been booked for this evening so get your dancing shoes on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CAN YOU HELP STEWARD? 

We are looking for stewards for the following meets, 

May 17th – June 14th Lodge Barn, Settle, Keith and Barbara Scarlett have 

kindly offered to steward but we still need volunteers to help out. 

Sept 28th – Oct 3rd Skipton RFC 

Please call sites officer Stephen Raistrick on 07949073657, 

thanks. 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

As a result of all the hard work of The 

New Year Committee everyone had a 

great time at Waterside Lodge, 

Southport. Great food, music, games, 

and good company was most certainly 

in abundance for the four nights. Thank 

you to everyone who made it possible. 

Good Luck Julie 

Brierley, we’re all 

thinking about 

you.  xxxxx 


